
  
 

Great Lakes Solutions, a Chemtura Business, Launches Greener Innovation Grant Program  

Wednesday, May 23, 2012 8:08 am EDT  

Great Lakes Solutions, a Chemtura business (NYSE: CHMT), announces the establishment of a “Greener 
Innovation Grant” program for collaboration with academia and research institutions to support the development of 
novel, sustainable flame retardant platforms. Proposals for funding are being accepted now for research beginning 
Fall 2012. The research will focus on improvement in fire safety through the use of flame retardant technology, 
including the development of new types of flame retardants, understanding of combustion and flame inhibition 
mechanisms, and demonstration of new uses of flame retardants.  

“This grant program further demonstrates our commitment to Greener Innovation in the field of flame retardants. 
Since 2010, Great Lakes Solutions has launched four new products under its Emerald Innovation™ series of flame 
retardants that offer our customers greener, sustainable alternatives,” said Great Lakes Solutions President Anne 
Noonan. “As a leader in flame retardant innovation, we are committed to expanding our knowledge of flame 
retardant chemistries.”  

Researchers will be required to provide an outline of the research program along with a proposed budget. Proposals 
will be evaluated against pre-determined criteria designed to align with our Greener Innovation Strategy.  

The deadline for submissions of proposals is July 13, 2012, with the recipients being announced August 1, 2012. 
The timeline may be adjusted based on the academic calendar of the institution. For more information, please 
contact Great Lakes Solutions Research and Development Department, West Lafayette, Indiana at 1-765-497-
6092.  

About Emerald Innovation™ and Great Lakes Solutions  

In October 2010, Chemtura Corporation reintroduced its Flame Retardant and Brominated Performance Products 
business as Great Lakes Solutions, a name that builds on the business’ strong heritage dating back to the 1930’s. 
Concurrently, the business unveiled its Emerald series of greener and innovative flame retardants. In May 2012, 
Great Lakes Solutions expanded this trade name to Emerald Innovation™ to capture and communicate the most 
fundamental aspect of its strategy, greener innovation. “Our demonstrated commitment to introducing innovative 
products and services that provide differentiation in the marketplace, and greener and sustainable solutions for our 
customers without sacrificing performance or quality, is the hallmark of Great Lakes Solutions. Our new brand  

name strengthens our ability to communicate the benefits of our high quality products and services. We are excited 
to continue to develop the Emerald Innovation portfolio and be our customers’ best partner,” said Great Lakes 
Solutions President Anne Noonan.  

For more information about Great Lakes Solutions or the Emerald Innovation™ series of sustainable flame 
retardants, please visit www.greatlakes.com. To obtain a high-resolution logo file of Emerald Innovation™ series, 
please contact Amy Lamott at amy.lamott@chemtura.com or call +1-765-497-6332.  

Chemtura Corporation  

Chemtura Corporation, with 2011 sales of $3 billion, is a global manufacturer and marketer of specialty chemicals, 
agrochemicals and pool, spa and home care products. Additional information concerning Chemtura is available at 
www.chemtura.com 
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